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MID-SEMESTERFAILING GRADES 

November 15 marks the mid-semester for the Fall of 1952. A report 
on mid-semester failing grades is due in the Registrar's Office 9:00 
A.M. Monday, November 17, on small report blanks available in the Re­
gistrar's Office upon call. This mid-semester report is only on "F" 
grades, but it is vital to all Deans concerned (especially the Dean of 
Students) relating to our program of counseling, so please report all 
"F" grades promptly. 

fACULTY FORUM 

s. W. Hutton 
Registrar 

The November Faculty Forum will meet at the regular time: 7:30 on 
ovember 11 in the Faculty Lounge. Bertram L. Trillich Jr. of the 

School of Business will speak on Business Education. 

APPROVED ABSENCES 

Kindly excuse Teddy Vaught and Kenneth Jones from attendingclasses 
Monday, October 27, 1952. They accompanied me on a visit to the Baylor 

University campus to foster better sportsmanship between the two 
schools. 

C. J. Firkins 
Dean of Men 




